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Teddy’s Lookout closed following fire  

 

Teddys Lookout in Queens Park, Lorne has been damaged by fire and is now 
closed to the public.   
 
The fire occurred in the early hours of Sunday 12 April and the Lorne Police 
and Lorne CFA attended the incident.   
 
The police are investigating the fire, which has caused substantial damage 
to the structure and in particular the supporting poles.  
 
It is expected that the lookout will need to be replaced.  GORCC recognises the importance 
of this iconic lookout to visitors and locals alike and has commenced planning for a rebuild 
of the structure.   
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For media enquiries please contact: 

Jane Rowlands  
Community Liaison Manager  
Great Ocean Road Coast Committee  
Ph: 5220 5055 
Mobile: 0427 750 628 
Email: jane.r@gorcc.com.au    
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